
Wayzata - Depot August 31, 1880 

Hill to C. A. Zimmerman, St. Paul 
I am not able to say whether we will move the 
depot at Wayzata, but am inclined to think we 
will.Should it be moved,we will have it done 
this fall and winter,so that you will have pler 
ty of time to prepare your dock before another 
season.If we remain where we are,I will be glad 
to afford whatever room we can on the lake 
front.We thank you for your offer of the "Naut- 
ilusU.We want to visit the lake soon and will 
accept the offer. 


